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ELECTIONS

2015 Officer

Nominations

At the December meeting, the club
will conduct the annual nomination
process for club officer positions. The
election of those nominees will be
held at the January meeting. If you are
interested in running for a position

or would like to know more about

the process, please attend the next
meetings.

The RAMS Horn

FIELD REPORT

Snow Already?

The cold and snow has come a little
early this year. For many that means

it’s time to oil up our engines or charge
our lipos to 50% for the long winter
storage. Hopefully everyone got to enjoy
the 2014 flying season. For those flying
south for the winter or entering build/
rebuild-hibernation, we will see you at

the meetings or at the field in the spring.

For those who will keep flying, let us
know how it goes. If you are planning
ahead, post on the Yahoo group at
https://groups.yahoo.com/neo/
groups/RamsRC/info when you will be
at the field. Some members may want to
come out and watch (from our cars). ©
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RAMS CLUB
CHRISTMAS PARTY

The next meeting, December 3,
will also be a Christmas

party for the club.

Food and drink Y

will be provided '

by the club for ’;m

members and
spouses.

AROUND THE AREA
Upcoming Events

January 04, 2015
Milwaukee RC Association
RC Auction and Swap Shop

Waukesha County Expo Center
Waukesha, W1
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